
 

 

20.05.2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Special Classes for Students Needing Additional Support 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to inform you about the 
commencement of special classes designed to provide additional support to students who may require extra 
assistance in catching up with their peers. 

At BBPS, Neelbad, we strive to ensure that every student receives a quality education and has the opportunity to 
excel academically. We have identified a group of students who may benefit from further instruction and support 
to bridge the gap in their learning. To address their needs, we will be offering special classes. 

These special classes will be held from 8 am to 10 am on weekdays (Monday to Friday), starting from 22.05.2023 
until 15.06.2023. The classes will be conducted in an offline mode at the school. Our dedicated and experienced 
teachers will be available during this time to provide personalized guidance and assistance to the students. 

To ensure that the classes are tailored to meet each student's specific requirements, we kindly request you to 
discuss this opportunity with your child and encourage them to nominate themselves if they feel they would 
benefit from these classes. Open communication between the students and their teachers is crucial in this process. 
If your child wishes to participate, please ask them to approach their respective subject teachers or the school 
administration on 22.05.2023 (Monday). 

We believe that by providing these additional resources, we can empower our students to reach their full 
potential. Our aim is to help them gain confidence, improve their understanding of the subjects, and enhance 
their overall academic performance. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these special classes, please do not hesitate to contact us. We 
are here to support you and your child every step of the way. 

Thank you for your continued trust and cooperation. Together, we can make a significant difference in our 
students' educational journey. 

Yours sincerely, 

A.N.K.Sinha 
Principal 

 

 

 
 
 
 


